
Report of the Executive Director for May, 2022

 Membership e-blasts

 Updated web site

 Sponsors for golf tourney

 Working on May is Mental Health Awareness month

 May board meeting

 Golf registration

 Working on meals for conference with Samoset rep

 Working on SAM LDC June conference

 Lauren Jacobs about training session at conference

 EC meeting to review conference planner operating code

 Conference Monday night planning zoom with Kayla, John, Jamie

 SHAPE leadership zoom

 Conference meeting with Kayla

 June agenda with Tim

 Created powerpoint of MAHPERD bylaws

Deb Smith, Executive Director
Submitted to Maine AHPERD Board


